
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               


  

MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 
THIS WEEK:

10/29    Sun   Awaken Youth Choir, 4 PM  
11/1      Wed  Kids Choir , 5 PM 
11/1      Wed  Handbells, 6:15 PM 
11/1      Wed  Adult Choir, 7 PM

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR DONATION  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, 
Kingsland, GA. 31548. 
DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic donations through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store. 
CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

October 29, 2023

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

Welcome!

“…that at the name of Jesus every knee should 
bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, 
and every tongue acknowledge that Jesus Christ 
is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.”  

Philippians 2:10-11

The Nov/Dec issue of The Upper 
Room is now available in the main 

entryway. 

The Sep/Oct/Nov issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway. 

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed today for the enjoyment of the Congregation and 
the Glory of God.

Sunday, October 29, 2023 
10:30 AM, Worship Center 

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org)  
and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC). 

Prelude                                       Blessed Assurance                            Rebecca Rassi 
                       
Welcome & Announcements                                                           Melissa Moreno   

**Hymn                              The Old Rugged Cross 
                                            
**Apostles’ Creed	 	 	 	 	 	        Dean Slusser 

Pastoral Prayer	 	 	  	                       Rev. Haynes Martin 

Choir Anthem                   Take Me Back to the Cross                  

**Greet Your Neighbor 

**Song                        Come, Now Is the Time to Worship                               Band 
                                                 King of Kings 
Children’s Moment                                                                   Rev. Haynes Martin 
  
Scripture                                                                                                  Tom Turner   

Message                                           Daniel 10                            Rev. Haynes Martin 
	                                 
**Closing Hymn                 The Longer I Serve Him 

**Benediction/Sending Forth       	                                     	  

**Please stand as you are able

October Birthdays/Anniversaries 
Birthdays: Jonathan Harlos, Noah Scheafer, Katherine Dixon, Linda Cleghorn, Jackie 
Horton, Deborah Stewart, Avonda Casey, Chris Shumway, John Violette, John Wojcik, 
Elese Stover, Dianne Drawdy, Gus Moreno, Allison Gainey, Daniel Mack 
Anniversaries: Brad & Suzie Tippins, Clayton, & Reginia Turner, Chris & Shelly Bohner 

If you have a birthday or anniversary that is not listed please contact Gina in the church 
office to update our membership rolls.

2023 Flower Calendar 
If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available: 
November 5, 12, December 10, 31.  To reserve a date please call the church office at 
(912) 729-5445, opt. 1 or email office@kingslandfmc.org.  The flowers you provide are 
yours to take home after the service.

All Saints’ Sunday 
All Saints’ Sunday will be November 5, 2023. If you have a loved one that you would like 
recognized during the service please reach out to Gina in the church office, no later than 
November 1st, at either 912-729-5445 or office@kingslandfmc.org 

Ushers: Cameron Luke, Tripp Hill, Tom Turner 
Acolyte: Gavin Melton

This Week’s Volunteers 
Nursery: Tiana Garvin 
Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw 
Children: Melissa Moreno

Cantata Singers 
We welcome any singers to join us to sing in our Christmas cantata: “Joy!” We will be 
rehearsing on Wednesday nights 7:00-7:30 in the choir room. Come join us!

Bell Ringers 
We need ringers! Handbell practice is on Wednesdays 6:15- 7:00 in the choir room! No 
experience necessary, we can teach you to ring!

2024 Pledge Cards 
Today is the final day to turn in your 2024 Pledge Cards. If you have not yet done so, 
please drop them in the black offering box. Extra copies are in the Narthax if needed. 

Save The Date!! 
Calling All Musical Talent!! The Youth are hosting “Cafe Noel,” a Dinner Theater Christmas 
Music Showcase in The Warehouse on December 2, 2023.  We are currently seeking 
musicians to share a Christmas piece for the program. Musical pieces can include voice, 
instrumental, and dance.  Please contact Melissa Moreno for more details and to sign up.   

Woman 2 Woman 
The Woman 2 Woman Bible Study Group will be meeting at 10AM on November 2, 2023 
in the White House Conference room for Lunch, Planning, and a Movie. We will pick our 
lunch up from Wandaful Things and bring it back to the White House where we will eat 
and plan the return of The Silver Saints Life Group Ministry.  We will begin the movie “The 
War Room” at 11:30AM.  We invite anyone who would like to attend to join us. 

http://kingslandfmc.org
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